
From: Dexter Kodama [dkodama@firstregional.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, August 23, 2005 3:08 PM 
To: regs.comments@federalreserve.gov; comments@fdic.gov; 
regs.comments@occ.treas.gov; Comments, Regs 
Subject: EGRPRA 
 
I have a suggestion to ease the burden of OFAC & FINCEN scans. 
 
  
 
FDIC, which insures every deposit account to begin with, has a legitimate right 
to know each insured account.  I find no reason why banks would not be willing 
to provide to FDIC an electronic upload of every account and accountholder 
information.  This mega database would be available to OFAC and FINCEN to scan 
for any account they desire.  This would relieve Banks to scan twice a month for 
FINCEN and every time there is a change to the OFAC list.  This would be a more 
effective method to search for accounts.  All hits would be referred back to the 
Bank for follow up. 
 
  
 
Dexter J. Kodama 
 
Executive Vice President & Cashier 
 
First Regional Bank 
 
NOTICE: This communication is privileged and confidential.  If you are not the 
intended recipient, please reply to the sender that you have received the 
message in error, and then delete it. 
 
Any information you submit to us over the Internet is by definition insecure and 
could be observed by a third party while in transit. If you wish to submit 
personal financial information or information you would like to keep private, it 
would be safer for you to send it to us in a more secure mode (mail, fax, 
overnight courier, etc.). If you have any questions about this issue, please 
contact First Regional Bank at (310) 552-1776. 


